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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 55 i L!TTLE ROCK ARKANSAS 72203 (501)371 4000

November 12, 1980

1-110-13
2-110-19

Mr. G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Operations & Nuclear Support
Offi.:e of Inspection & Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Response to NRC Notice of Violation Follow Up
IR: 50-313/80-16 and 50-368/80-16
(File: 0232, 2-0232)

| Gentlemen:

In response to a Notice of Violation for noncompliance item A as stated
| in your letter to Mr. William Cavanaugh III, dated October 23, 1980, the

following additional information is provided.

RESPONSE

Thank you for the clarification concerning "being responsible for" as
stated in the reference letter. The Plant Safety Committee (PSC) will
either review or approve the review of site QA Audit Reports that are
required by AN0 Procedure 1000.02, Plant Safety Committee Operation. To
assure continued compliance, the PSC Chairman will receive a copy of site
OA Audit Reports for PSC review in accordance with AN0 Procedure 1000.02.
Full compliance has been achieved.

Inspection Report 50-368/78-04 which is referenced in your October 23, 1980
letter stated that an NRC position was being developed to clarify the interpre-
tation of "being responsible for". Please provide a copy of this position
clarification to the ANO General Manager as soon as it is available.

Very truly yours,

.s /

|] 2n.A C YL J()
8101070 David C. Trimble,'

Manager, Licensing
MEMOEA MCCLE SOUTH UT1UTIES SYSTEM
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cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Jr. , Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555


